

October 28, 1985

Ms. Cheryl Phillips License Fee Management Staff Office of Administration United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Re: Control # 379837

Dear Ms. Phillips:

Enclosed please find our check for \$120.00 to cover the additional request in our letter dated September 23, 1985.

If you have any further questions or need any additional information please feel free to call me at (414) 499-6091.

Sincerely,

Dianne C. Krajcik

Vice-President, General Manager

C. FEE MGMT BRANCH

NOV -4 A10:

8504160097 860214 REG3 LIC30 48-20341-01 PDB



A/3